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CITY COUNCIL
20 July 2017

Attention: Genevieve Seed

Major Projects

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

genevieve.seed@planning.nsw.gov.au
Dear Genevieve,

Wallerawang Quarry, DA 344-11-2001 Modification 1-Stockpiles and Washing
Plant, Great Western Highway, Wallerawang

I refer to the abovementioned project and your email received 10 July 2017 requesting a
‘response to submissions’ for the proposed modified development.

Council has reviewed the ‘Response to Submissions’ report submitted by RW Corkery’s Pty
Ltd, on behalf of Walker Quarries Pty Ltd, and advise that the applicant has not satisfactorily
responded to Council’s submission.

Council previously requested that more consideration is given to the visual impacts from the
Great Western Highway to the Quarry site, specifically in relation to the timeline as to when
the vegetation would be planted and the construction of the bund wall.

A timeline is yet to be submitted with the response. As such Council is unable to undertake
an adequate assessment of the application until the information that Council previously
requested has been submitted.

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lauren Stevens who is available between 8:15am and
10:30am Monday to Friday on (02) 63549999, in Council's Environment & Development
Department should you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

"

A Muir
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